Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSHI/EID)

From: Pat OConnor [patoconnor@kentoconnor.com]
Sent: Friday, February 18, 2011 1:36 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: docket number NIOSH 161-A.

Attachments: Final NIOSH CIB Comments.doc

Attached are the comments of the American College of Occupational and Envirionmental Medicine in response to the
Draft Current Intelligence Bulletin “Occupational Exposure to Carbon Nanotubes and Nanofibers.

Patrick C. O'Connor

Director of Government Affairs
ACOEM
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Washington, DC 20036
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